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A new answer to the consultation "20241018_Public consultation on
the Proposal for Amendment to the T&C BSP FCR" has been
submitted on ou website.

« Name: Michaél Van Bossuyt

« Email: mvanbossuyt@febeliec.be

s Organization: FEBELIEC

« Comments/suggestions to the consultation: Febeliec has at this point no specific
comments regarding the proposed amendments to the T&C BSP FCR, but insists that a
balance is maintained between providing more possibilities for new BSPs and/or assets
to start delivering FCR on the one hand, to promote market development and more
competition and then hopefully lower prices, and ensuring that requirements remain
strong enough to ensure the correct delivery of the service on the other hand. Febeliec
strongly supports the new proposed Art. 11.2.5 & Art. 11.2.6, where Elia is required to notify
the CREG in case of any suspicious BSP behavior and/or behavior that might bring
prejudice to the market functioning.

« Upload additional documents if needed:

s« Answer confidential: Completely non-confidential
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Contact:
consultations@elia.be



